
Quincy Public Schools 

 
 

 

STUDENT TRANSPORTATION 2019-2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Quincy Public Schools is now accepting applications for elementary student 
transportation for the 2019-2020 school year.  Please note that a new application 
must be on file each year to renew your student transportation.  The deadline for 
submitting this year’s transportation application and fee is Friday, July 26, 2019. 
 
Students in Kindergarten through Grade 5 are eligible for transportation to and from the 
following schools: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Transportation fees are as follows for the distance between your home and school:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For bus stop locations, please go to the Quincy Public Schools website:  
http://quincypublicschools.com/qpsinfo/transportation/ or contact the Transportation 
office at 617-984-8964.

● C.A. Bernazzani   ●  Montclair 
● Clifford H. Marshall  ●  Point Webster (Gr. 5 only) 
● Lincoln Hancock   ●  Squantum 
● Merrymount   ●  Sterling (Gr. 5 only) 

 

 More than 2 miles:  No fee required 
 

 Between 1-2 miles:  $200.00 per student  
 

 1 mile or less:  $200.00 per student (on a space available 
basis) 

 

 Family maximum of $400.00 

http://quincypublicschools.com/qpsinfo/transportation/


For bus stop locations for your child’s school please go online to 
www.quincypublicschools.com or call the transportation office at 617-984-8964.  

-Turn over for Application - 

 
 
 

 
 
Please Note:  All families requesting transportation for the 2019-2020 school year must 
return the completed application with full payment by Friday, July 26, 2019. The 
transportation fee is non-refundable. The fee for transportation is $200.00 per 
student with a $400.00 maximum per family. 
 
Students who are approved for free or reduced price meals by Direct Certification of the 
Massachusetts Department of Transitional Assistance or by submitting a completed 
form Free and Reduced Price Meal Application to the Quincy Public Schools Food 
Services Department may qualify for a Transportation fee waiver. 
 

 I am requesting a transportation fee waiver for the 2019-2020 school year.  By 
checking the box, I am allowing the Quincy Public Schools Food Services Department 
to share my free/reduced price meals application information with the Transportation 
Department to support my fee waiver request.  

 
Please print or type student information: 

Last Name First Name Grade School - Bus Stop Amount 

    $ 

    $ 

    $ 

   TOTAL $ 

 

Home Address: 
 
 

Home Phone: 

Parent’s Name (PRINT First and Last) Parent’s Signature: 
 
 

 
Bank checks or money orders should be made payable to: Quincy Public Schools 
Transportation. Checks may be mailed to the address above or dropped off in person 
during the hours of 9:00 AM – 3:00 PM Monday through Friday.  No personal checks 
will be accepted.  
 
For information about online payment options, please go to the following website: 
https://unipaygold.unibank.com and select Quincy Public Schools); or contact the 
Transportation Office at 617-984-8964 or the Business Office at 617-984-8789. 

 
 

 

 

Quincy Public Schools 
34 Coddington Street, Quincy, MA 02169 

 

2019-2020 Student Transportation Application 

http://www.quincypublicschools.com/
https://unipaygold.unibank.com/

